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YCAP News 

 

Dear friends of YCAP,  

On Monday, September 16th, YCAP hosted a pub night following the 
first  day  of  the  RMMLF’s  Special  Institute  on  International  Energy  &  
Minerals Arbitration. The event was sponsored by FTI Consulting at the 
Duke of Devon pub in Toronto and was a brilliant success!  More than 
30 arbitration and mining practitioners from all over the world attended 
the event.  We would like to thank those of you who came out and 
shared this enjoyable occasion with YCAP and our friends at FTI 
Consulting.  

We hope to see you all at the YCAP 2013 Fall Symposium which is taking 
place in Toronto on October 24th from 4:30 to 5:45 pm.  This year’s Fall 
Symposium is being organized in conjunction with the ADR Institute of 
Canada Annual Conference and the ICC Canada International 
Arbitration Conference.  The topic this year will be “The Mechanics of 
Third Party Funding of International Arbitration”.   

Save the date and stay tuned for further information and registration 
details.   

Best regards,  

Mónica Jiménez  

On behalf of the YCAP Executive and Board of Directors  
 


